WOKINGHAM COPY.

11th July, 1940.
Dear Sir,

I shall be glad if you will be good enough to let me
kmow vwhether you are in a position to reply to my letter of the
lst May last regerding the ¢losing of the ton opening of the
steamer "PANAMANIANY and the increase of dreught,

b 4 mﬁ say that the records of freeboard snd dreaught
. have been withheld pending the recelpt of information from you,

I a3, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,
mo Secretary.

W, Dermett teg, 2
NEW YORX,
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